
Welcome to Get in touch with us!

asburytulsa 

www.asburytulsa.org

918.492.1771

asburyinfo@asburytulsa.org

6767 S Mingo Rd, Tulsa, OK 74133

NOVEMBER 2 & 
NOVEMBER 5

Ministries:
		

Whatever your week’s been like or 
your life’s been like—whatever you 

look like—whether you believe what 
we believe, or even if you 

vehemently disagree; 
in the name of Jesus Christ 

you are welcome at Asbury today.

AsburyKids
Asbury Students
Young Adults
Adult
Outreach
Preschool
Development Center



 
It’s Thanksgiving basket assembly time again! To help purchase the food items 
for more than 200 families, please make checks payable to Asbury Church 
with “Local Holiday Outreaches” on the memo line. Visit asburytulsa.org/
holidaybasket for details. 

 
Join us for our Wednesday night dinner in the CLC starting at 5 pm. Then meet 
in the Sanctuary at 6:30 pm for a special night of teaching with senior pastor, Andrew 
Forrest. The teaching will be available by livestream too. Child care is available.



 Have you ever attended a church potluck? If not, they are so much fun!! There will 
be new food to try, new friends to meet, old friendships to renew, music to enjoy, 
and gifts! It’s a casual event in which to gather together and experience other 
cultures. Everyone is welcome! Please bring a family-sized dish to share.  

 It’s that time of year again!! Adoption dates for our Adopt-A-Christmas Child and/
or Adult are Sundays November 12, 19, and 26. Names to adopt will be available at 
the CLC Gallery as well as North and South desks. Wrapped gifts are due back 
on Sunday, December 3. Suggested expenditure is $75. Please consider making 
someone’s Christmas a little brighter.



 
Spring Break Missions (SBM ) 2024 is here! Asbury Students will be serving in 
Tulsa, Kentucky, Memphis, and the Jamaica in order to help others follow Jesus. 
They will work to fulfill multiple physical needs as they also speak to everyone’s 
spiritual need for Christ. You can partner with Asbury Student Ministries as 
students serve at these wonderful sites by joining the 24-hour prayer vigil, giving 
to the Spring Break stockholder campaign, or considering joining one of the 
amazing teams. Register at asburytulsa.org/SBM. 

 
Are you looking for a weekend to rest in the Spirit, come together in fellowship, 
build community among friends and to grow closer to the Lord? Then look no 
further than High School Retreat! Our theme for this weekend is Be Still. This is 
a weekend spent at New Life Ranch where our high school students can gather 
together with a focus on rest. With the end of the semester and the world 
surrounding you, we want to provide a weekend full of the Lord. We hope you 
choose to join us in this rest-filled and joyful weekend! 


